January 28, 2014

To: Madison Water Utility
Re: Lake View Reservoir Reconstruction

The Board of the Friends of Lake View Hill Park
supports the replacement of the water tower with one
that may have more capacity to serve the community
and has the least impact on the environment and
operation of the park.

Specifically we do not support including a viewing
platform, zip lines, a relocation of the older tower
to another location in the park, or other activities
that would be inappropriate for a conservancy park.

Further we request the opportumity to comment on the
final design, aesthetic embellishments and color
choices.

Nelson Eisman, Secretary
Friends of Lake View Hill Park, Inc
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